In the last month as you may have noticed by the P.A. Notices put out by the Department, our members have been moving. Our records are up to date with PAN 41. A request for a new printout has been made to ALPHATEXT.

RECRUITING NEW MEMBERS:

I would suggest that any member who signed new members that the membership card be transmitted to the PSAC by the Local Office. The reason being that (1) our records can be amended; (2) that no short term employee is signed. The best time to recruit members is at meetings, ratification exercises or when the Secretary from the Local Office receives the Pay Information Forms from the National Component. A special form letter is then sent to the new recruit pointing out the advantages of being a member of the Union. This form letter also points out that if the previous position held was excluded the employee automatically becomes a RAND DEDUCTEE even though he/she may still have a plastic membership card. He/She must sign again.

TRANSFERS OF MEMBERS FROM Z-LOCALS.

Last month 58 members from Z-Locals were transferred back to 70125. Most of them were from Washington and Continental Europe. (Only one was transferred back from London).

REMINDER:

Should any group need a print out of their members
I would suggest a ten day notice as ALPHATEXT service is required.